
 

 

Gulf County School District 

Reasonable Accommodations to Applicants for Employment 
 

Reasonable accommodations are available for qualified applicants with 

disabilities during the application and interview process. To request 

accommodations, please contact:  

 

Bill Carr, Assistant Superintendent 

Gulf County School Board 

150 Middle School Road 

Port St. Joe, FL  32456 

(850) 229-8256 or (850) 639-2871 

bcarr@gulf.k12.fl.us 
 


